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Date: 9/2/17
Dear Parent/Carer,
Introduction of new school payment systems

We are introducing a more convenient way to pay for school meals, snack, trips and more, using a new secure service called ParentPay. 

ParentPay will be live at school from Monday 6th March 2017.  From this date we will no longer be accepting cash for school meals.  We will follow at a later date using the system for school trips and other items, making the school a cash-free environment. 

The new system benefits include: 

· Making payments online whenever you like, with no transaction fees

· Reviewing your child’s meal purchases and see what they have had to eat

· Viewing your full payment history

· Not worrying about your child carrying cash to school

What you need to do:

· Register your online account when you receive your ParentPay activation details, being issued week commencing 20 February 2017.
Parents who prefer to make payments by cash may do so using the PayPoint network at local convenience stores – please contact Laura Mair on 01563 576413 if you choose this option.

More information on the new system is enclosed and you can also visit East Ayrshire Council website at www.eac.eu/onlineschoolpayments. Please note that we will not be using the biometric cashless catering system in our school as our meals are transported from Drongan Primary.  You will however still be able to view your child’s meal purchases online.
ParentPay offers a wide range of benefits for you, your child and will also reduce the time and cost of cash handling in our schools. 

Please support us in our goal of becoming totally cashless.

Yours faithfully,

Cindy O’Driscoll

Head Teacher

